
Cultural Extravaganza 2015 
Costume Requirement 

 
We are getting closer!  The Sixth Grade Cultural Extravaganza will take place on Friday, June 5th.  In order to 

make this day an even more memorable experience, I am going to ask that each student comes to school in 

COSTUME!   
 

I am looking for this to be a chance for the kids to express their own cultural background or one that they are 

interested in expressing.  In addition, they also have the opportunity to dress up as a famous immigrant that 

changed America in some way.  The choice is theirs.  I just ask that some thought is put into their choice. 
 

The costume must still abide by the dress code (no spaghetti straps or bare mid-drifts, please).  Hats WILL be 

allowed if they are important to the costume.  Also, any accessories that are meaningful to the culture and/or 

immigrant are perfectly fine.  In class, we will make cards that I will ask the kids to decorate and wear around 

their neck to signify their costume’s origin or their famous immigrant’s name. 
 

I thank you in advance for all of your help in this.  PLEASE do not spend a lot of money.  I find Goodwill and 

yard sales are excellent resources…as are friends and neighbors. 

 

Please sign below to indicate that you have seen this costume requirement for Cultural Extravaganza. 

 
______________________________________     ______________________________________ 

                                   Parent Signature                                                                 Student Name 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


